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Aug. 17, 2017
Dear Parents,

We would like to invite you to our annual Open House at the Elementary School, Tuesday evening, Aug. 22.  We are starting earlier this year.  This is an opportunity for all parents to come and see their child’s room, receive information from the teacher and have an opportunity to ask questions.  The times are as follows:


6:30
Kindergarten


6:45
First Grade


7:00
Second Grade

7:15
Third Grade


7:30
Fourth Grade

7:45
Fifth Grade  

All grades will meet in their classrooms. Teachers will use this time to tell you about your child’s daily schedule, classroom procedures, expectations and other items.  Your child can show you where they go for music, art, library and computers as well.  The support teachers will also be available.  Since many students have siblings in other classrooms, we will try to adhere closely to the schedule and parents with children in adjacent grades will be allowed to move to the next presentation.  There will also be a survey we will ask everyone to fill out.
Refreshments will be served in the cafeteria up until 8:00.  We hope you can attend.

Sincerely

Mr. Fast

Equal Opportunity Employer
